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Non-Response Email

Dear [insert name],      
 
A few days ago you should have received a reminder email asking you to complete a voluntary response 
survey from the Early Hearing Detection and Intervention (EHDI) at the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) about newborn hearing screening and follow-up in (insert name of state or territory).  
While the requested response date has passed we would still welcome your response to this survey. 
Even if you can only answer a few questions the information will be very helpful in determining progress 
towards National EHDI Goals.
 
This survey can be completed via the Excel template attached to this email. Instructions and additional 
information are included in the Explanations document which is also attached to this email. The data 
submitted by all states and U.S. territories will be available online at the CDC-EHDI website 
(www.cdc.gov/ncbddd/hearingloss/ehdi-data.html).  
 
Thank you for your attention in this important matter and if you have any questions, please contact me at 
SAlam1@cdc.gov or (404) 498-3031.  

Sincerely,

Suhana Alam, MPH
Epidemiologist 
National Center on Birth Defects
and Developmental Disabilities
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Phone: (404) 498-3031
Fax: (404) 488-0270
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